
Tulips snapshot of the week 

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may not contain all of 
the lessons and activities the children have been involved in, but will provide you with an idea of what we have done this 
week in Tulips class! 

If you have any questions or need anything, p  on the class email tulip@st-
james.derbyshire.sch.uk     Mr Ford and Mrs Mackey. 

Topic: Invasion! Week commencing: 1st  November 2021 
Guided Reading book:   
Maths 
This week we have continued to learn and refine our 
subtraction skills. We have been exchanging and making 
sure we exchange into the right column  this has been quite 
tricky sometimes. 
 
We have continued our daily times tables practise. Please 
continue to practise at home too!  

English 

 

Other lessons 

runes, illuminated texts and making Viking brooches and 
toys in our wow day. 
 
This week has been Parliament Week and we learnt about 
what parliament is and wrote a letter to our local MP on 
what we would like to see happen in Glossop. 
 

Any other information 
It Children in Need day next Friday, please could children 
come to school in their own clothes  if they would like to 
donate they can. 
 
We started our gymnastics and orienteering lessons this 
week too. Please ensure that children wear warm clothes on 
PE days! Thank you. 

Star of the week: Willow 

This week we have been making 
adjectives using suffixes and 
learning the rules and punctuation 
for writing dir
also enjoying our reading tasks on 
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Christian Value Award: Ava- Wisdom and Achievement 

 


